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Dear Parents/Carers of Year 5 Children 
 
Re:  Level 2 Cycle Training – Thursday 8th and Friday 9th February 2024 
 
We are offering Level 2 Cycle Training for Year 5 children on Thursday 8th February and Friday 9th 
February 2024.  Places will be offered on a first come, first served basis as places are limited, subject to 
receipt of the consent form.   
 
The course consists of two full-day courses with a break for lunch.  Your child will require a roadworthy 
bike and suitably fitting cycle helmet.  These will need to be in school both days of the cycle training 
sessions to pass the course.  To complete the course, your child will need to attend all sessions. 
 
If your child would like to take part in the cycle training, please make the booking via the Clubs Section on 
the Arbor Parent Portal.  The booking system will open on Tuesday 7th November @ 8.00am. 
 
If your child is successful in securing a place on the Level 2 Cycle Training Course, you will be asked to 
complete and return a consent form to the school office no later than Friday 10th November 2023 and this 
is a condition of your child taking part in the training. There is no charge for this training.  
 
If you have any queries regarding this training, please contact the school office in the first instance. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs Karen Llewellyn 
School Business Manager 
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